High School PTA

On behalf of the CHS PTA, welcome to the 2020-2021 school year! With everything that has been happening, please know that we are here to support you, the students, teachers, and staff at CHS. Please feel free to email us with any questions, comments, concerns or ideas at Collingswoodhighschoolpta@gmail.com. We look forward to working with you this year to make it the best we can for everyone.

Some of our CHS PTA goals include raising funds for scholarships, academic and art awards, supporting teacher programs, assemblies, orchestrating the "Promenade" night of the Senior Prom, Project Graduation, and many more things. To reach these goals, we host several fundraisers throughout the year. Donations are also welcome and choosing Collingswood High School PTA with Amazon Smile is a big help!

Upcoming Events:

CHS PTA Meeting via Zoom in September – keep an eye out for the date! CHS PTA Fall Mum Sale – Saturday, September 26

Become a Member:

https://collingswoodhighschoolpta.memberhub.store/shopping/categories/5181 https://collingswoodhighschoolpta.memberhub.store/

Stay informed:

CHS PTA Facebook page-

https://www.facebook.com/groups/CollingswoodHighSchoolPTA/

CHS PTA on the Collingswood School District websitehttps://hs.collingswood.k12.nj.us/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=36472&type=d

Become a Volunteer:

Email Collingswoodhighschoolpta@gmail.com

Committees:

Mum Sale, Fundraising, Dine Out/Take Out Night, Teacher Appreciation, School Support, Yearbooks, Adopt a CHS Senior

Sincerely,

President - Brenda Burg

Vice President - Adam Sherr

Treasurer - Rich Currie

Secretary - Denise Currie

Project Graduation Chairperson - Carolyn Janco